
Help NVCC Support the Soup 

Kitchen of St. Vincent DePaul… 

Naugatuck Valley 

Community College will be 

opening the St. Vincent DePaul Soup 

Kitchen every Sunday in Waterbury. We 

need 8-10 volunteers to work from 8am-

2pm every Sunday.  Please help support 

our community and volunteer today. 

Please call Karen Blake in Student 

Activities at 203-575-8269 today!   


